
 

 

 

11th May 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

As the children have worked incredibly hard, not only this week, 

but also on the build up to their SATs, we have decided to have 

a fun afternoon tomorrow.  

If the weather is dry (which is forecasted), we will walk to our 

Nursery School and do a range of activities on the field.  If the 

weather is bad, we will stay in school and watch a film. 

If you would like to give your child an appropriate /treat snack 

and drink for the afternoon, then this would be appreciated 

(bearing in mind, chocolate will melt!). 

Please also remember to provide sun cream, sun hat and a 

water bottle. 

PE kit will be required on this day. 

Yours Sincerely  

Year 6 Team 


